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Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 

 Sterling Heights Recreation Center 

The Sterling Heights Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
cleaning on February 17th.  

 Canal Street Recreation Center 

The Canal Street Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly 
maintenance on Saturday, February 17th.  

 Fish Hawk Recreation Center 

The Fish Hawk Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning 
on Sunday, February 18th.  

 Rohan Recreation Center Sports Pool 

The Sports Pool at the Rohan Regional Recreation Center is currently 
closed for maintenance.  

 Rohan Recreation Center 

The Rohan Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly maintenance 
on Saturday, February 10th.  



 

 

Ribbon Curbing – Clifford Villas 

 

Beginning on or about February 12, 2018, ribbon curbing will begin in Clifford 
Villas.  This curbing will inhibit the growth of grass into the asphalt on the streets.  
Although only one side of the road will be closed at any given time, access to 
driveways MAY be impacted.    The sections to be worked on will be marked with 
red chalk at least one day before the work begins.  Work in front of any particular 
home will occur over a 3 day period and then work will move to the next section.  
Any inconvenience to any home site should be limited to a maximum of three days. 

 

All irrigation must be turned off the day before the work begins.  Any 
water on the streets will cause unnecessary delays and expenses. 

 

Please respect the areas that are secured by either cones or tape.  Any damage 
caused by going through these areas will cause additional delays and expense, 
which may be charged to the homeowner. 

 

Inclement weather can and will cause these dates to be changed. 

 

While there may be some preliminary work done prior to the actual 
start date this should not impact your entry and exit from your homes. 

 

The Castille Company will be parking vehicles in the visitor 
parking area during this installation.  If you have any questions, 
need additional information, or have any special needs, please 
contact District Property Management at (352) 753-4022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening in Your District 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Villages Senior Games continue to grow and 
provide fun, fellowship, fitness and competition for 
all Villages residents.  The focus of The Villages 
Senior Games is not winning, but participating.  

•Encouraging and promoting healthy lifestyles for 
Villages residents. 

•Providing Villages residents with the opportunity to compete at the local, state 
and national levels. 

•Providing Villages residents with an affordable and quality multi-sport festival 
they can call their own Games. 

Senior Games 2018 will be held Monday, April 23, 2018 through Sunday, April 
29, 2018.  Brochures & registration information are available at all Recreation 
Centers or you can visit the Recreation page on Districtgov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

Running of the Squares—
Spanish Springs  

Registration is now open for the 
March 31st Running of the Square 5K 
at the Spanish Springs Town Square!   

For information, please visit https://
runsignup.com/Race/FL/LadyLake/
RunningtheSquaresSpanishSprings 

Holiday Information 

The District Customer Service Center and all District administrative offices will be 
closed on Monday, February 19, 2018 in observance of Presidents’ Day.  We will 
resume normal business hours on Tuesday, February 20th.  Sanitation and 
recycling collection will not be impacted. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The safety of residents and guests in The Villages is a high 
priority for your District Government.  You can help do your 
part by adhering to the following rules and suggestions when 
travelling the community in your golf cart 

 Obey all traffic laws, signs and signals 

 Come to a complete stop at all stop signs / stop bars and 
proceed with caution when it is clear 

 Do not exceed 20 mph in your golf cart 

 Avoid distractions such as texting 

 Pay attention to all signage indicating where golf carts can and cannot travel 

 If you see something that needs attention on the multi-modal path, report it to 
Customer Service at (352) 753-4508 

 

We encourage everyone to slow down and enjoy the ride!  For additional 
information on golf cart safety or to view a helpful video, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 

Safety First! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*** Tickets are no longer available for the workshop on February 
26th 



 

 

Bill Schikora, a Supervisor from Village Community Development District No. 2 is 
hosting monthly Q&A meetings designed for residents of District 2.  These 
meetings will be held on the 4th Tuesday of the month from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
at the Santiago Recreation Center on Enrique Drive.  The next meeting will be held 
on February 27, 2018.   

   ** Please note that the August session will be held on 8/28/2018 at Savannah 
Center and the October session will be held on 10/24/2018 at the Savannah Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 

In a continuing effort to ensure the sustainability of Executive Golf Courses into the 
future, renovations and updates are continuing.  Outside structural and landscape 
renovations are now complete at the Sunset Point Starter Facility. The upgrades 
include the removal of azaleas and replanting with split leaf philodendron.  Burford 
hollies were added in the golf cart parking areas and the large oak trees were 
selectively thinned.  Inside upgrades including kick plates on all doors and interior 
painting of the starter shack and restroom are scheduled to begin this month.  
These upgrades improve the function and aesthetics of this area for our golfing 
community. 



 

 

District 4 - Q&A Meeting! 

In order to improve communications, each month residents have an 
opportunity to “chat” with a Supervisor of District 4.  Residents are able to sit down 
together to discuss any topics they would like pertaining to District 4. 

The purpose of the meetings is to provide residents with the opportunity to ask 
questions, get answers, share their concerns, offer suggestions and address rumors. 

These “Q&A Meetings” provide an informal setting with no agenda, no 
scheduled speakers and no microphones. 

All meetings will be held in the Liberty Room at Mulberry Grove Recreation 
Center 

Meetings begin at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM.  (All residents are invited to 
attend the entire meeting to listen to other residents’ questions, but each 
resident may arrive and depart on their own schedules.) 

Because residents choose the topics, each meeting will be different. 

This month’s meeting will be held on: 

Monday, February 12th – Don Deakin, Supervisor and AAC Representative 
for District 4, will be the host for this meeting. 

Thursday, February 15th – Jim Murphy, Supervisor and Past Chair for 
District 4, will be the host for this meeting. 

   

For more information, call District 4 Supervisor Don Deakin at 750-5395; or send an 
Email to:  DRDeakin@aol.com  or  Don.Deakin@DistrictGov.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County Sheriff’s 
Office 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by the VHA 



 

 

 

 

 Information Provided by the VHA 


